
Cathy Minor 
 
I think it is a shame that you are pulling these permits. My family is from Newton County and has
farmed that area for years. C & H is very mindful of the river and the environment. They have
many safeguards, which were not around back then. I don't think they are harming anything.

Please reinstate their privileges. This is a terrible thing you are doing to them.

Regards,

Cathy Minor

5393 Creel Rd

Harrison, AR 72601

 


